
 

 

 
  

 

 
DATE: January 17, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: Approve Proposed Truckee High School Overnight Field Trip to New York City 

from February 16 through February 20, 2024 
 

PRESENTED BY: Logan Mallonee, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Approve the proposed Truckee High School overnight field trip to New York City from February 16 

through February 20, 2024. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 

 
Truckee High School band students will travel to New York City from February 16 through February 20, 

2024. The students will participate in a Performing Arts Tour with Educational Discovery Tours (EDT). 

EDT has designed a 5-day New York City Performing Arts Tour. 

 

During the tour, students will participate in an Instrumental clinic by a Professional Clinician and will 

have the chance to perform publicly in New York City. The students will experience the many highlights 

that the “Big Apple” has to offer and will see: Manhattan, Times Square, the Statue of Liberty, Ground 

Zero, Wall Street, the Rockefeller Center, and Radio City Music Hall, to name just a few. Other 

highlights will feature two Broadway Shows, a show at the Famous Jazz venue, and an evening enjoying 

an instrumental/theatrical performance. 

 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 

 

 

PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Logan Mallonee, Assistant 

Superintendent of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: TTUSD School Sponsored Field Trip Request -THS New York trip 2.16.24 through 2.20.24 


